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Entry Information for the competitors  

for the CEIs and CENs in Gartow 2010  
 

 
 

Dear competitors, 

 

The OC would like to give you information regarding entries for the CEI/CEN rides  

in Gartow  16 –18.04.2010. 

 

Please note Closing date for nominated entries is 19.3.2010 for the international rides. 

 

International ride entries must be made through the national FN and must be sent  

to Silke Zahel at the German Equestrian Federation. E-Mail szahel@fn-dokr.de  

 

National ride entries must be sent to :  

 

Tanja Wedemeyer 

Seestr. 32 

29646 Bispingen 

t.wede@web.de 

0049-171-2668637 

 

Ride fees (entry stable, paddock and MCP Fees) must be paid with the entry,  

otherwise the entry will not be accepted by the OC. 

 

Bank   Sparkasse Uelzen-Lüchow-Dannenberg 

BLZ    25850110 

Kto.   230023459 

SWIFT NOLADE 21 UEL  

IBAN  DE 26258501100230023459  

Entry fee CEI Gartow 2010 

 

 

Important  Please make sure that if you enter internationally that the qualifications for you and 

your horse are correct, these should be sent with your entry to your FN. 

 

For competitors and horses arriving from outside Germany: please make sure that you have the 

appropriate travelling papers and health certificates for your horse with you. These will probably be 

controlled by the local state veterinarian. 

 

The OC also needs your e-mail-address (so the OC can confirm your entry, send you important 

information and the time schedule) and your mobile number  (in case of emergencies) 
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All horses that take part in international competitions must be stabled at night  for the time of the 

competition (stable closing times will be announced nearer the event). The costs for stabling are 

100.00 € (this includes straw/shavings and MCP fee). This fee must be paid when the entries are 

made. Closing date for entries: 19.03.2010. 

 

Only one crew car per rider will be allowed to go round the course.  

No cars are allowed in the Vet-gate area. Cars must be parked in the car park. 

 

Hotel and room-bookings can be made through the 

  

   Tourist Information Gartow 

   Tel:  0049 5846-333 

   E-Mail gartow@elbtalaue-wendland.de 

   www.elbtalaue-wendland.de 

  

 

Catering is available as from Friday midday, a breakfast buffet will also be available on all competition 

days.  

 

The pre-ride briefing for the international and national rides is at the Reitzentrum Gartow 

 

All competitors will be given a time-table of the event with the sequence of loops that should be 

ridden, a set of maps in colour and a road book for the crew. All competitors will receive a stall plaque. 

 

There will be a mounted prize-giving ceremony on Sunday 18.04.2010, 11:30. 

Please wear appropriate dress. 

 

We wish you a good journey. 

 

Best wishes  

 

Jens Leider (Reitzentrum Gartow), Dr. Juliette Mallison (VDD) 

 


